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Holy greetings from Brother Aaron Miller in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ, I pray 

this letter finds you all in good health, physically and spiritually. It was a very trying year for all of 

us in 2020.  COVID-19 put us in a very difficult situation and made our everyday lives more difficult 

to live in.  Loosing our loved ones, family members getting sick, loss of employment, restrictions on 

travel, and most of all – closing of our schools.  Let’s all pray that some sort of normalcy returns to 

us for 2021.  

 

The month of February is upon us. Which means, our kids will be returning back to school whether 

it be online or in a classroom.  The Bishop L.L. Harrison Scholarship committee will continue to 

recognize and reward those students who have excelled academically in school, including the 3rd 

grade through 11th grade.  

 

The Scholarship Committee would like to recognize both Deaconess Te’Jeland R. Roach out of the 

Tupelo, MS church, and Deacon Christian Chism who is a member from the Cleveland, OH church.  

Deaconess Roach and Deacon Chism will receive the second half of their full scholarship once they 

have provided proof of full-time status at their respective universities.  Let’s continue to support these 

dedicated church members in their education endeavors. 

 

Category: Documents Needed: 
4 Year College/University Please complete application and submit to committee 

Community College/Jr Please complete application and submit to committee 

Technical/Trade School Letter from Pastor/School Attending/Individual 

3rd Grade – 11th Grade  Letter from Pastor/School Name – Honor Roll       

 

In order to be transparent and fully accountable, please accept this letter as a reminder that the 

scholarship program continues to remain committed to our youth. The Scholarship Committee reports 

that there is a ($8,196.00) balance that will start the year off for 2021. I would like to add, although 

February is the designated month for fundraising, contributions and donations, I am asking that we 

should not limit our efforts, to just the month of February.  

 

In addition, I remind you all, that it is imperative that all churches submit their candidate’s package 

and applications to this office by the deadline set forth. This will ensure that the program functions in 

the manner that it was intended. The 2021 – 2022 application has been updated and is available for 

prospective candidates.  
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In closing, as a reminder, prior to sending your fundraising monies, donations, and contributions into 

Deacon Simon Townsend at the COTLG headquarters, please ensure that your church representative 

contact myself to confirm that the accurate amount has been submitted and to ensure accountability. 

If you have any questions for me, please do not hesitate to contact me at (559) 901-

4491/akm90045@gmail.com email the scholarship committee or follow-us on Facebook with more 

updates. Thank you all so much for your corporation and let’s continue you help the scholarship fund 

grow. 

 

Warm regards, 

Brother Aaron K. Miller    
Brother Aaron K. Miller    

President, Bishop L.L. Harrison Scholarship Fund  
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